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Abstract:  
This poster board presentation was prepared to share our research 
experiences with other peers.  At the time of the poster board presentation, 
the University of the Pacific Invisalign Feasibility study was fully underway.  
Anecdotally, we were receiving reports that the Aligners were very 
comfortable and patients did not mind wearing them full time and even some 
patients liked wearing them full time.  We designed a survey to explore 
these possibilities.  Approximately 50 patients in the study were surveyed.  
All patients reported comfort and easy use of Aligners.  Patients were asked 
if they had to repeat the process would they have braces or Invisalign again. 
All patients reported that they would no have braces, even those that were 
not yet fully satisfied with their treatment outcome.  Those patients that 
braces in the past 9e.g. when they were young) had higher scores for comfort 
than those who had never had any orthodontic treatment. 
 
 
 

                                   
 


